
Vicarôs Musings 
 

 
Just to wish you a Happy Christmas and a few pictures of Christmas 
Eve. 
 
Within this musings youôll find a lot of jokes that 
have been circulating about Christmas this 
year.  The Bishopôs of Worcester and Dudley 
Christmas messageôs to us and some more up 
to date information. 
 
There are also pictures  of the advent 
calendarðwhich have been amazing.   
 



My old school posted a picture of the 
Bethlehem star that Moravians light on their 
doorsteps at the beginning of advent also 
the chapel windows had been decorated. 
Itôs been wonderful to celebrate on zoom 
and also on the Green singing carolsðthis 
year has been so hard for so many people 
and continues to be so.   
 
I hope and pray you have a wonderful 
Christmas and a Peaceful New Year. 
 
Stay safe 
Shellie 
 




